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The NSW Legislative Council's Public Accountability and Works Committee has commenced a review 
into the Design and Building Practitioners Act 2020 and the Residential Apartment Buildings (Compliance and 
Enforcement Powers) Act 2020. 
 
Ms Abigail Boyd MLC, Chair of the committee said: 'As required by the legislation, this review will 
consider the functions exercised or delegated by the Secretary of the Department of Customer Service. 
It will also examine whether the policy objectives of the Design and Building Practitioners Act 2020 and the 
Residential Apartment Buildings (Compliance and Enforcement Powers) Act 2020 remain valid and whether the 
terms of the statutes are effective for securing these goals.' 
 
Have your say 
 
The committee welcomes submissions from interested stakeholders. Submissions may be lodged via the 
committee's website until 2 July 2024.  
 

-ENDS- 

 
 

For further information please contact Committee Chair, Ms Abigail Boyd MLC, on (02) 9230 3676. 

PUBLIC ACCOUNTABILITY AND WORKS COMMITTEE 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=3049

